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Position statement on the EU Regulation on Deforestation-Free 
Products (EUDR) 
 
Givaudan is aware of the EUDR Regulation that will enter into effect towards the end of 2024.  
 
We monitor the legislative process and its applicability to our products and markets and we consult with 
external stakeholders and collaborate with internal experts and functions to prepare for implementation of 
the requirements that will become applicable to us. 
 
We will be taking all necessary steps to ensure we comply with all requirements applicable to us according 
to our role in the supply chain as and when they become applicable to us. 
 
For any questions on this document, please contact Hallvard Bremnes, Global Head of Sustainability at: 
hallvard.bremnes@givaudan.com. 
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